Minutes from AGM 03/09/2019

Present: Rob, Lizzie, Saskia, Marion, Matt, Gerald, Fiona, Phil.

Apologies: Joe, Nicki, Mos, Bailey.

Minutes wee agreed and signed.

Chair's Report:

Phil told the meeting that 1st Team withdrew from the Norfolk League and just play SEARL.

The league is changing to 2 divisions – at Christmas each division will be split into 2.

The top divisions will play on the big court, the lower divisions will play on the small courts. 

Phil gave the Club's thanks to Rob for taking training. Matt is to help Rob take the Wednesday training.

Players to take it in turns to run the Tuesday training sessions. There were further discussion regarding training.

Treasurer's Report:

Paper copies of the accounts were available to all who attended the meeting.

The accounts were approved by Rob.

The Child Protection Officer and the Chair are to sit down with the juniors every two months to gauge their feelings and whether there is anything that they would like to see the club doing.

There were discussions around the possibility of involving parents.

lEection of Officers:

Chair;



Phil

Secretary:


Fiona

Treasurer:


Gerald

Social Secretary:

Lizzie

Child Protection Officer:
Nicky

Ref Coordinator:

Joe

Publicity Officer:

Marion

Responsible for Social Media:
Bailey

Committee Members: 
Rob – special responsibilities for coaching.




Matt, Abigail

All the Officers and committee members were nominated and seconded by people attending the AGM.

Training:

Phil is going to buy 4 more balls for training

A suggestion was made that a ball is assigned to each team and a person who plays regularly looks after the ball and takes it to matches.

First league matches 29/09

Coaches to find out after Saturday who will be available to play league.

There was a discussion on the structure of the 1st and 2nd team.

Coaches to meet and agree teams on 17/09 at 9:45pm.

Saturday is international squad trials at the UEA and at 2:45 – 3 the launch of the Beth Alexander Memorial Fund will take place.

The Lord Mayor and the Sheriff of Norwich will be there,

Phil suggested that the club gives the memorial fund £5000.

Discussions then occurred around this and the event on Saturday.

Marion to circulate detailed plans for the day.

BBQ  to follow – 5pm to 7pm + music with a  finish about 11pm

Marion to arrange for a cake.

Phil has ordered burgers and will get rolls

AOB:

Xmas meal 17/12

Meeting closed at 8:45
